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Blessings to all the Vicars and faithful of all the Parishes in the Diocese of UK-Europe
and Africa in the name of the blessed Holy Trinity.

Dearly beloved in Christ,

We are delighted to announce the commencement of the Mazmuro Liturgical Music Training
- Level 1, a program that was inaugurated by His Holiness the Catholicos during the Orthodox
Sangamam on 25 May 2024. This initiative is a significant step towards enriching our
participation in the Holy Liturgical Services, which remain at the very heart of our Church
life.

The admissions for Level 1 are now open, and the first batch will be limited to thirty students,
selected on a first-come, first-serve basis. Enclosed with this letter, you will find the detailed
course structure and information to guide your participation.

The programme will be under the able direction of Fr. Eldo P. Varghese, who will serve as
the Course Director. He will be supported by a team of dedicated faculty members who will
ensure a comprehensive and spiritually fulfilling learning experience for all participants.

It is essential to understand that this training is not merely an opportunity to learn hymns and
songs. It is a call to immerse ourselves in the depth and beauty of our liturgical heritage.
Through this training, participants will not only develop their musical abilities but will also
gain a deeper understanding of the theological and spiritual dimensions of our liturgical
worship.

I encourage all those who are able and willing to consider this opportunity seriously. May
this program inspire us to greater devotion and make our worship experiences more meaningful,
to the glory of God and the spiritual edification of the Church.

May the grace and blessings of the Holy Trinity be with us all.

Yours in Christ,

(Attachments: Course Details for Mazmuro Liturgical Music Training - Level 1)

01 January 2025

+ Metropolitan Abraham Stephanos


